From: Joe Moore [mailto:joe@joemoore.org] 
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2013 6:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Notice of Speaking Engagement

Dear Steve,

Please be advised I attended the World Forum for Democracy in Strasbourg, France, at the invitation of the Council of Europe. I was invited to share my experiences with my participatory budgeting process in the 49th Ward. I spoke at a workshop and also staffed a table at the exhibition.  The World Forum took place from November 27 through November 29.

The Council of Europe was the sponsoring organization and covered my travel expenses, which consisted of airfare, train fare, and hotel accommodations for three nights.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,


Joe Moore

 

Alderman Joe Moore
City of Chicago, 49th Ward
